
From: Soura, Christian
To: Debra Lyons <Debra.Lyons@act.org>

Date: 8/11/2014 9:04:38 AM
Subject: RE: Forwarding invitation from FRB

                Thanks for your note – I’ll pass it along to our scheduling folks and check-in on her availability.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Debra Lyons [mailto:Debra.Lyons@act.org] 

Sent: Friday, August 08, 2014 10:41 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Forwarding invitation from FRB
 
Hi Christian,
I hope this note finds you well. 
I recently met with the Federal Reserve Bank in Atlanta to update them on ACT Work Ready Communities.  It gave me 
the opportunity to talk about the best practice model in South Carolina and the great work being led by the Governor.
  An outcome of this conversation is that the Federal Reserve Bank is looking to convene a panel to discuss Work 
Ready Communities at their upcoming workforce policy conference.  And, they have asked me to extend the attached 
invitation letter to Governor Haley.  Hence, I am the messenger here.
Hope you have a nice weekend.
Warm regards,
Debra
 
Debra Lyons
VP-Community & Economic Development
3355 Lenox Road    Suite 320
Atlanta, Georgia 30326
Office:  404.231.5018
www.workreadycommunities.org
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